
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
We held our coffee morning on Friday 27th September. Thank you to everyone who came along to enjoy a cuppa and 
cake, and also thank you  to those who donated the wonderful cakes. We raised £59.06. 
 
 
 
 
Bag2school collection: 

 
We will once again be holding our Bag2school collection, this is a great opportunity to have a good sort out and raise 
money for the school. Please tell family, friend and neighbours  
The collection date is Wednesday 27th November, a drop of place will be confirmed after the half term break. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 27th September 2024 



Outside In visit: 
Class 1 enjoyed a trip to Outside In at Kendal on Friday 27th September. Thank you to Mrs Lowis for helping out with 
this trip, the children had a wonderful time. 

 
 
Stars of the week:  
Fleur– for super phonics knowledge. 
Jasmine– for super resilience during lessons. 
Gabby – for participating in all class discussions and completing work to a high standard. 
Rocco - for his maintained positive attitude to reading. 

 
Core values: 
In recognition of super active listening: 
Nicholas 
Imogen 
Freddie  
Conan 
 

 


